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FILM AND ALLIED WORKERS ORGANISATION 

       
P.O. BOX 16939 3RD FLOOR 

DOORNFONTEIN 2028 PARIS BUILDING 

TEL: (011) 402-4570/1 70 END STREET 

FAX: (011) 402-0777 JOHANNESBURG 2001 

9 March 1992 

The Chairman 
Working Group 3 
CODESA 
P O Box 387 
ISANDO 1688 

Dear Sir/Madam 

SUBMISSION ON BROADCASTING AND FILM TO CODESA 

In my letter of 2 March 1992, I requested an extension of one 
week for our joint submission on broadcasting and film from 
organisations of the independent broadcasting and film industry. 

The organisations are still discussing the submission which we 
want CODESA to consider. As we are trying to get ten 
organisations to agree on complex issues relating to broadcasting 
and film during the transition period, the process of arriving at 
consensus is time-consuming. 

We therefore request one final extension of one week until Monday 
16 March 1992 to make our joint submission. 

“YL hfully 

Willie Currie 
General Secretary 

  
 


